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22 November, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reflection 
 

Tell me and I forget. Teach me and I remember. Involve me and I learn.  

 

Fundraiser for The Poor Clare Nuns 
Due the phenomenal generosity of our school community we are pleased to inform 
you that we have raised nearly £3700 to help the nuns with their monastery that is 
in a state of disrepair. Thank you!! 
 
Flu jabs 
Your child will receive their flu jab tomorrow if you have given consent.  
 
Open Day for new Reception parents of children starting September 2022 
In “normal” times, we would invite parents to come into school and have a guided 
tour of school. This year we ask parents who wish to visit to book a visit. Please see 
the poster attached. 
Please be reminded that the closing date for Primary School applications is 15th 
January 2022. You can apply here. 
 
First Holy Communion 2022 
Please read this message from Church: 
First Holy communion applications have been received by about half the class. Only two 
parents have completed documentation. We need initial contact by Friday 26th 
November so we can plan the course. All forms and Baptism certificates should be 
submitted by 3rd Dec 21. Please note that submission of documents will not lead to an 
automatic enrolment for the classes, we need to see you in church, please.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

God Bless,    

Mr Lobb & Mr Sellors 

  

https://apps.derbyshire.gov.uk/dotnet-applications/admissions/default.aspx?admissiontype=Primary

